
 
 

TELECHOICE INTERNATIONAL LIMITED  
(REG. NO. 199802072R)  

 

NO QUESTIONS RECEIVED FROM SHAREHOLDERS RELATING TO  

THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING TO BE HELD ON 27 APRIL 2023 

 

The Board of Directors (“Board”) of TeleChoice International Limited (“Company") refers to the 

Company’s Notice of Annual General Meeting (“AGM”) dated 5 April 2023 which was released on 

SGXNet and the Company’s corporate website on the same day. 

 

The Board wishes to inform that as at 5 p.m. on 22 April 2023 (being the deadline for submission of 

questions in advance of the AGM), the Company has not received any questions from shareholders in 

relation to the resolutions to be tabled at the AGM to be held physically on 27 April 2023 at 10.30 a.m. 

at Sunflower Room L1 @ The Chevrons, 48 Boon Lay Way, Singapore 609961. 

 

By Order of the Board  

 

 

 

Lim Shuh Moh Vincent  

President & CEO  

 

25 April 2023 

 


